Director Su Yuanliang 

Sichuan Bazhong Prison

9, Xiangjiazhui, Bazhou,

Bazhong shi, Sichuan sheng, 636005

People’s Republic of China

Copy to:

H. E. Mr. Tan Jian
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(Plaats, datum)
Dear Director Su,
I am writing to express my grave concern for the health and wellbeing of Huang Qi, a human rights defender who is currently serving a 12-year sentence in Sichuan Bazhong Prison for peacefully exercising his right to freedom of expression. It is distressing to learn that Huang Qi’s health has further deteriorated and is at risk of worsening further. The prison authorities must ensure that he has access to immediate medical care. 

Huang was known to suffer from chronic kidney disease and hydrocephalus, as well as other conditions affecting his heart and lungs, before being detained in 2016 He was diagnosed with hyperthyroidism in July 2022. It has been reported that Huang has not been able to access  proper medical care in prison. 

Huang Qi should be released immediately. Moreover, pending his release, I urge you to ensure that he receives urgent, regular, and adequate medical care. Furthermore, he must have regular and unrestricted access to his family and to lawyers of his choice.
Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres, The Netherlands)
